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PUC at page M /C. This a copj of letter from
the Executive Engineer, Electricity department, Port
Blair stating that 2 Generators are ready for
shipment to Strait Island and they have' requested
them to provide a cargo vessel for the above

shipment.

The Executive Engineer has requested to
make arrangements of a room where these sets can
be installed. The room sheds could be constructed
next to NRSE building where land is available. The
old power house building cannot be used as during
high tide the power house building get flooded.

It is therefore proposed that we may request
Executive Engineer, CD-IL, Port Blair to construct a
building for installing the diesel generator set next to
the Solar Plant. Accordingly, a draft letter is placed
opposite for approval please.

E%tive Secretary
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